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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

Monday 17th March- 

Nursey Forest School (am) 

Y6 Forest School (pm) 

 

Tuesday 18th March- 

HMRC in for Money Week 

Y4 Forest School (pm) 

 

Wednesday 19th March- 

HMRC in for Money Week 

Prayer and Liturgy in 1F 

School Nurses in Y6 

 

Thursday 20th March- 

Prayer and Liturgy 1OC 

********************** 

 

Please let us know if any 

contact details have changed.  

Please also ensure that any 

electronic devices your  

children receive have the 

appropriate age settings  

applied. 

 

An MGL online safety link 

was sent home last week.  

Please use this to gain infor-

mation about keeping your 

child safe online and having 

the correct restrictions on 

devices. 

14th March  

2025 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Parents/Carers Evening 
Thank you to all who have come into school to view their children’s work and  
discuss progress with the teacher.  It was fantastic to see so many parents and 
carers who are really proud of all the children have achieved.   
 
Woodlands Hospice 
A big ‘THANK YOU’ from Woodlands Hospice for the massive £440.00 that we 
collected on our own clothes day.  This money will be used to support people in 
our local community who are unfortunately not well and need support. 
 
World Book Day Celebrations 
A huge thank you to Mrs Tarrington for arranging a fantastic week of events for 
our Reading Week.  The children had great fun taking part in  all of the  
activities and they loved dressing up in their costumes on World Book Day.  The 
teachers all got involved and it was a fantastic event that really encouraged us 
all to read as much as possible. 
 
Rugby at Twickenham 
Well done to the children who attended the rugby game at Twickenham and  
represented our school so well.  The children took part in the opening ceremony 
before the game and also got an opportunity to play on the pitch. They really 
were a credit to our school. 
 
Bad Language on the School Site 
I would like to respectfully remind people that we are a school, and as such, we 
have children aged between 2-11.  Lately, we have had to speak to several  
parents regarding bad language on the yard and how this is unacceptable.  This 
is not the norm and most parents follow our school rules and work alongside 
staff to support the children.  However, we occasionally  need to send out a  
reminder that bad language on the yard will not be tolerated and school do have 
the power to ban parents/carers off the site.  We will do this for either bad 
language, or in the case of abuse given to school staff or other parents on the 
premises/yard. Thankfully, we do not have to regularly enforce this but we will 
do so if required. Staff are always willing to discuss any issues, but we ask that 
these discussions take place in a respectful manner.  Thank you. 
 
My Money Week 
Your children will be taking part in lots of activities involving money next week.  
Please support this by doing some work at home with the children.  Maybe they 
could help you with your shopping and learn how to pay or get the correct 
change?  Thank you. 
 
Prayer and Liturgy Class Sessions 
Your child’s class will be holding a small class Prayer and Liturgy session which 
you will be able to attend.  Look out for the invites that they will send home to 
you and it would be brilliant to see as many parents as possible on the days. 
 
Mr Daniels and all at St Elizabeth’s 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


